Tara Gunson

From: Landsmining <landsmining@rcaanc-cirnac.gc.ca>

Sent: April 11, 2022 7:58 AM

To: Tara Gunson

Subject: RE: Is a Land Use Permit Required for Drilling within Municipal Boundaries

Good Morning Tara,

After a quick search in our data base and the Government of Nunavut (GN) data system | have found that the lot (447)
you are talking about is in fact within the Hamlet of Baker Lake and appears to be under the administration and control
of the GN.

Our office only authorizes land use in areas under the administration and control of Crown Land. | believe you may want
to seek authorization form the Hamlet or the Commissioner.

I hope this answers your question.

Best regards,

Jeremy Fraser

A.Manager of Lands/ Land Administrator Specialist
CIRNAC

867-975-4553

From: Tara Gunson <tgunson@apexgeoscience.com>

Sent: Friday, April 8, 2022 7:31 PM

To: McCaie, Tracey (AADNC/AANDC) <tracey.mccaie@canada.ca>

Cc: Jeremy Fraser (AADNC/AANDC) <jeremy.fraser@canada.ca>; Landsmining (AADNC/AANDC)
<aadnc.landsmining.aandc@canada.ca>

Subject: Is a Land Use Permit Required for Drilling within Municipal Boundaries

Good Afternoon Tracey and Jeremy,

Can you tell me if any authorizations are required from CIRNAC for drilling a hole to test for the potential for geothermal
energy.

The test hole will be located in the Hamlet of Baker Lake, on the QEC land parcel 447, which already houses the power
plant.

I have attached the Non-technical Summary with the description of the project proposal.

Thanks very much,

Tara

Tara Gunson B.Sc. P.Geo

/A APEX

Geoscience Ltd.
100, 11450 160 Street NW
Edmonton, Alberta
Canada T5M 3Y7
(780) 467-3532 - Office
(780) 604-3282 - Cell
WWW.apexgeoscience.com







